
Neatishead Weekly Update  21st          

2022 

The term is progressing well and happily for children 
and staff alike. 
This week, we have had a focus on Art when children 
have been painting stunning self-portraits as part of a 
joint project with Salhouse and Fleggburgh. This 
project is linked to our ongoing work on exploring 
anti-racism. We look forward to sharing the end 
results with you. 
We have welcomed a number of visitors into school 
this week and they have all left feeling inspired by the 
warmth and enthusiasm of your children. The 
children do say the loveliest things when they are 
asked about their school and learning. 
Enjoy your weekend, 
 
Julie 
 

Monday 24th 
January 2022  
1.15pm - 
Individual and 
sibling’s photo’s 
(separate email 
sent 18/01/22) 
                         

Swimming 
Gatekeepers - 
Friday morning 
 Peacocks - Friday 
afternoon 
 
PE  
Tuesday – 
Gatekeepers & 
Peacocks 
Friday – Red 
Skippers 
 
After school sports 
club – Peacock – 
Tuesdays 
Red Skippers & 
Gatekeepers - 
Wednesdays 

 
 
 

                             PEACOCK CLASS 

 

 

 
 
Children in Peacock Class have made motorised 
vehicles and then raced them. 
 
Photo’s are available to see on the school website. 

Friends of 

Neatishead 

School (FONS) 

would like to 

thank everyone 

for their support 

and generosity 

with Christmas 

raffle. We raised 

over £150, which 

is fantastic!! 

 

Thank you again. 

 

 



 
 
The children ejoyed making their Christingle Oranges and 
learning about the meaning of Christingle. 
 
Thank you to Pauline, Rev’d David, Rev’d Taylor and Rev’d 
Neville for making it a wonderful service. 
 
 
 

 
 

Governor’s Visit 
What a warm 
welcome received 
today at 
Neatishead. 
My visit lifted me. 
Meeting such a 
motivated and 
enthusiastic group 
of children and 
seeing those 
qualities 
replicated in all 
the teachers and 
support team was 
quite 
inspirational. 
Thank you for 
taking the time to 
show me around 
and introduce 
everyone to me. 
Please extend my 
thanks to all those 
working today and 
also to those not. I 
hope to meet 
them all another 
time. 
 Jock Grieve 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 


